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JMMC 

 
To whom it my concern; 

 

It is with sincere remorse that I tender my humblest apologies to the JMMC, 

its members, sponsors and affiliates, my fellow competitors and the public at 

large for my actions on Sunday, June 24, 2018 during the running of the 

2018 Seaboard Marine Caribbean Motor Racing Championship.  

 

In the heat of the moment I reacted to what was perceived as a deliberate, 

reckless life threatening action, my inexcusable, unwarranted actions 

directed at a fellow competitor dampened the festivities of all who were in 

attendance at the meet with the premature ending of the day’s activities. 

  

As a father and someone who is looked up to by many in the fraternity, my 

unsportsmanlike behavior is regrettable. 

 

Again, my sincere apologies for the embarrassment that was caused to 

JMMC, CMRA, CMRC JRDC, TTASA, its sponsors, my host Bullet 

Motorsports, and the entire Caribbean Motor Racing fraternity. 

 

Regards 

Doug Gore  

 


